
 

 

Appendix C  Summary of Consultee responses 
 

The Suffolk Gardens Trust SGT welcomes the report and is in favour of the five 
historic parks and gardens being added to the Local List. 
The report forms a useful summary of the history and 
features of the gardens, and we recommend that a similar 
treatment is given to the parks and gardens already on 
ESC’s Local List, and that this is made available to a wider 
public.  

Suffolk Preservation Society We are pleased that the five parks and gardens in the 
former Waveney District are finally to be incorporated 
into the Local List and will join the 16 locally listed parks 
and gardens located within the former Suffolk Coastal 
District. We take this opportunity to highlight that a copy 
of the Local List is not available online. This needs to be 
published as a list or incorporated as an interactive map 
layer. 

Suffolk County Council 
Archaeology Service 

SCCAS supports the principle of the List, in order to 
highlight and inform the conservation of these identified 
parks and gardens in the Waveney area and take into 
account their characteristics in plan-making. We also 
support the addressing of the imbalance in the local plan 
between East Suffolk and Waveney.  

Historic England HE welcomes this exercise to extend the existing Local List 
of Historic Parks and Gardens for the former Suffolk 
Coastal area to include sites within the former Waveney 
area, aligning both parts of the new East Suffolk Council. 
All of these sites have been assessed using best practice 
guidance, including HE’s Advice Note 7: Local Heritage 
Listing (2021) and reflecting national policy. The 
assessment is robust with appropriate levels of 
information about each site. We fully support the 
recommendation to designate all five sites. HE also 
suggests further sites for consideration which are likely to 
be the subject of the (aforementioned) project ‘Suffolk’s 
Unforgettable Garden Story’. 

SCC Highways and 
Infrastructure 

Congratulations on this valuable piece of work which 
complements the work to review and extend East 
Suffolk’s Conservation Areas.  

Broads Authority Supports the change in the proposed boundary of the 
historic park and garden at Worlingham Hall to exclude 
the modern estate development and sewage works, 
which seems reasonable and justified in ensuring the 
effective management of the historic estate and gardens 
at the Hall.  

 
 


